
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates this Half-Term 

 

Friday 20th May 

PTA Cake Stall 

3.30pm 
 

 

Wednesday 8th June 

PTA Disco 

3.30pm – 5pm 
 

 

Friday 24th June 

PTA Cake Stall 

3.30pm 
 

 

Thurs 30th June/Fri 1st July 

PTA 2nd Hand Uniform Sale 

3.15pm 
 

 

Friday 8th July  

School Summer Fair 

PTA Refreshments 
 

 

Tuesday 19th July 

Party in the Park 

PTA Refreshments 

 

 

NJS PTA Newsletter 
Summer 2016 

Cake Stalls 

Please can children bring in cakes, homemade or bought, on the mornings of Friday 20th May and Friday 24th June. 

Plates of cakes will be sold for £1 at 3.30pm outside the conservatory at the entrance to the playground. 

If anyone is available to help plate up cakes in the morning please let the PTA know. Thank you 

                                                                                                    

 

Wednesday 8th June 3.30-5.00 
All Year Groups 

Have a boogie with your friends.  

£1 Entry 

Please bring a change of clothes in a bag to school to 
change into before the disco. 

There will be snacks, drinks, sweets and glow sticks on 
sale so bring some pocket money along. 

Parents to collect children from the school hall at 5pm using 
side door accessed from the playground. 
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Junior and Infant School Joint PTA Raffle 

The PTAs from both schools have once again joined forces to organise a Summer 

Raffle.  The raffle will be drawn at The Grand Day Out on Thursday 14th July. 

So far prizes include: 1st Prize Cash, 2nd Prize Go Pro              

Tickets to:  Ironbridge, Weston Park, Dudley Zoo, Park Hall and Tamworth 

SnowDome              

Vouchers for local businesses including:  Twigs Florist, Capello Hairdressers, Daisy 

Chain and Fordhall Farm and many more! 

Look out for raffle tickets and full details of the prizes which will be sent home after 

the half-term break.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How can you help? 
You can help the PTA in many ways:  

 supporting events by attending  

 making cakes 

 plating up cakes 

 help organising events  

(1/2 hour of your time would be great)  

 helping on the Refreshments stall 

 attending meetings 

 fundraising ideas or to offer your help 

speak to a member of the PTA or email us 

at njs.pta@taw.org.uk  

 

Thank you 

 
You can now find us on Facebook, like and we will remind you of 

events that are coming up and of all things PTA! Just search for 

Newport Junior School PTA. 

PTA 100 Club 

The last 2 draws of the NJS PTA 100 Club for this 

academic year will take place on Friday 20th May 

and Friday 24th June in Assembly.    

Good Luck! 

Congratulations to Louise Marshall, Jacqui 

Edwards and Nicola Tinsley who were the 

winners of the draw on the 26Th February and to 

Caroline Dix, Sarah Bowen and Jan Jones who 

were the winners of the draw on the 18th March. 

Thank you to everyone that has participated in 

the 100 Club this year. 

 

 

 

 

Second Hand Uniform 

The PTA will be holding Second Hand Uniform Sales from 

3.15pm on Thurs 30th June and Fri 1st July (Transition Days). 

These will be on the playground or in the conservatory if it is 

raining. 

We have some uniform already but if you have any items of 

uniform in a good condition that we could sell these are 

welcome at any time – please just drop them off at School 

Reception anytime before the sale dates. 

Party in the Park 

The PTAs from both schools will be 

running a refreshments stall at this joint 

event on the evening of 

 Tuesday 19th July. 

There will be a licensed bar including 

Pimms, also soft drinks and Strawberries 

and Cream to supplement your picnic!! 

                                            

Summer Fayre 

The PTA are running the refreshments 

stall at the Summer Fayre on  Friday 8th 

July.  

Any donations of cakes would be much 

appreciated.  Please send these into 

school with your child on the morning of 

the fayre. 

Thank you 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported and attended our 

Easter Bingo night.  As always it was a great night and we 

raised £435.84 for PTA funds. 

Thank you to everyone who donated bags for Bags 2 

School: £184 was raised in total, split between NJS and NIS 

PTA 

The Year 6 children will be receiving their 

Leavers  Hoodies at the end of SATS week. 

These are organised and paid for each year 

by the PTA. 

There is no further PTA meeting planned for this term.  We will 

have a ‘mini meeting’ at our next PTA Social which is on 

Wednesday 18th May, 7.30pm at The New Inn.  Anyone is 

welcome to join us – please email njs.pta@taw.org.uk if you are 

coming so we can confirm numbers to book the table.  
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